From: OCUEINFO < OCUEINFO@nysed.gov > Sent: Friday, January 26, 2024 1:27 PM

To: Program Review program.review@suny.edu>

Cc: presmail@albany.edu; Pagano, Angela < Angela.Pagano@suny.edu; Cantaffa, David

<<u>david.cantaffa@suny.edu</u>>; Sarah Eveleth <<u>sarah.eveleth@nysed.gov</u>>

Subject: SUNY at Albany Proposal # 2024-0076

Dear Dr. Melur K. Ramasubramanian:

Please maintain this registration email in your records for this proposal as it reflects the official registration action taken by the New York State Education Department.

This email is in response to the application for registration of the following program at SUNY at Albany (SED Proposal # 2024-0076):

Program Title: Childhood and Special Education

Award: BS

HEGIS Code: 0808.00Program Code: 43340

• Format: Standard, Distance Education

With the following financial aid information:

Financial Aid: TAP, APTS, VTA

And the following certifications:

Certification Type Date
CHILDHOOD 1-6 INITIAL
SWD ALL GR INITIAL

We are pleased to inform you that on the basis of our review the program detailed in this email and on the Inventory of Registered Programs is registered for general purposes under Subchapter A of the Regulations of the Commissioner of Education (Chapter II of Title 8 of the Official Compilation of Codes, Rules and Regulations for the State of New York) until September 1, 2025. After that date, registration will be extended annually until the Department's next review is conducted. Please note, this program must be accredited by an acceptable professional education accrediting association that is approved by the department and is recognized by the United States Department of Education (DOE) or the Council for Higher Education Accreditation (CHEA); or by an acceptable professional education accrediting association that is seeking recognition by the USDOE or CHEA with appropriate notice to the Department, within seven years of the date of this registration.

New registration is required for any existing curriculum in which major changes are made that affect its title, focus, design, requirements for completion, or mode of delivery. Therefore, I ask that you contact this office prior to initiating a significant change in the program.

Sincerely,

New York State Education Department Office of College & University Evaluation 89 Washington Avenue Room 960 EBA Albany, NY 12234